


already expressed strong opposition to these increases. Those of us who have installed solar
from other companies with fairer terms and better pricing are over-charged for use of the
equipment and supposed usage of power from FPL now and we're brushed off with
condescending responses when we question FPL charges.

My family and I call on the Public Service Commission to reject these secret deals cut with
large industrial and commercial interests and to hold FPL accountable.

Enough is enough — show some decency and protect residential customers from corporate
greed and unjustified rate hikes.

Sincerely,
Maria Smith
3819 Little Country Rd., Parrish, FL.

Sincerely,

Maria Smith

3819 Little Country Road
Parrish FL, 34219-9274
mariacsmith930@gmail.com




